
 

 

Statement of Parent Payment Arrangements  
 

 
Help for non-English speakers 
If you need help to understand the information in this policy please contact the School 

Office on 03 8552 0583 or 03 98713275 

 

 

 
Under the Department of Education and Training’s Parent Payments Policy, 

Victorian government schools are required to provide transparent information to 
their school community on voluntary parent contributions.  

 
Avenues Education do not request any payments or contributions, and all services 

are provided at no cost to parents/carers. 
 

For further information, please refer to the Department of Education & Training 
Parent Payments Policy 

 

 

https://www2.education.vic.gov.au/pal/parent-payment/policy
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